
Hello, 
As a voter in Oregon I request that the Senators on this committee oppose HB 
3212. This misguided bill would undermine the ability of every county and city 
to adopt any law, like Jackson County’s ban on GMOs, that protects small 
family farmers from damaging agricultural practices. Property is worth so 
much more than a corporate claim to "land-use," and ensuring the food 
security of future generations is more important that keeping money in 
Monsanto's pockets.  
 

As a registered voter in Oregon I urge you protect individual counties' rights to 
determine their own land regulations, and help protect the future of small 
family farms. 
 

Thank you 

Niema Wilson 
 

 


